Updates

Subject: Updates

From: Orange Orchard <hoa@oohaboulder.org>
Date: 2/19/23, 5:46 PM

To: johncdean@aol.com

Hi Everyone,
Hope you're enjoying the brief moments of Spring-like weather. They're fleeting but lovely!

Thanks to everyone who attended the Annual General Meeting - we had a great turnout! With 76
households represented, we met our quorum and voted to raise the dues by 13%, to $875. This
will allow us to catch up with inflation, maintain the services we need and tackle the ones we've
put off. Thank you all for your participation and involvement in this process. If you're interested
you can find the recorded meeting and minutes on our website.

The governance document revisions are still underway. These revisions were informed by many
of you (100 completions!) answering the survey that Howdy Pierce and a governance
subcommittee created and sent out in October. The survey results really helped guide our
process. A few more details are being worked out but soon Howdy will send out the proposed
revisions and there will be a review and comment period for your input.

You also re-elected our renewing board members - Dick Harris, Mike O'Kane and Berry Todd.
Thank you! Heather Carey is stepping off the board to take on the tree liaison role that Maureen
Taylor has provided for many years. We thank Maureen whole-heartedly for her enthusiastic
service, and welcome Heather into that work. Brick Markham volunteered to finish out Heather's
board term. We're happy to welcome him into that role.

If you have input for the board, or thoughts on ways to contribute - just let us know. We'll keep
you posted on upcoming opportunities and fun.

Take good care,

Lisa Jensen
VP - OOHA Board of Directors
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